NEDERLANDSE KENDO ASSOCIATIE c/o Binnenban 175, Hoogvliet. Holland

Hoogvliet, 9th October 1966

Mr Robert Sandor, Klippuddsvägen 11 EIDINGO. Sweden.

Dear Sir,

On the initiative of Mr. S. Morioka - our judo- and kendo-teacher - a number of his pupils have had a first meeting with the purpose to establish a kendo-organisation in our country. The decision has been made, that the name of this new organisation will be:

Mederlandse Mendo Associatie.

The following provisional board has been elected:

and as members of the board

 secretary-treasurer
 Mr H.W. Jeronimus and Mr C. v.d. Pool

president

We are very much interested to hear from you how kendo has been organized in your Country. Maybe it will be possible to let us have a specimen of the regulations of your organisation with the most principal sections translated into the english or german language.

Our own regulations are at this moment in a prepatory stadium.

Furthermore, we kindly request you to take into consideration the joining of the "Mederlandse Kendo Associatie" into the European Kendo Federation. Please let us know the eventual conditions to make this joining possible.

Looking forward to your news and thanking you in advance, we remain,

Yours very truly, MEDERLANDSE KENDO ASSOCIATIE,

P.S.
With the best regards and
hope to have some information
about European Mendo Federation

J.H. Odinot secretary-treasurer.